
 

  

 

 

November 30, 2019   

 

The Board of Directors of St. Paul’s Home is pleased to announce that Tutera Senior Living & 
Health Care, and it affiliates, are the new owners of the St. Paul’s Senior Community effective 
December 1, 2019. 

While this news marks a substantial change in the ownership structure of the Community, the 
Board does not foresee that any significant changes will occur in the day-to-day happenings of 
the Community and the lives of the residents as Tutera has managed the Community since 
December 2018. The Board is confident that Tutera will continue, as it has for the past year, to 
provide the best and highest quality of care available to our residents as well as uphold the faith-
based values that our Community holds so dear.  

The Board believes that this change is in the best interest of the Community Residents and will 
help ensure that the Community will remain one of the best senior living communities in the 
region for decades to come. The Board and Tutera intend to work diligently to ensure a seamless 
transition and to guarantee that our residents continue to receive the same first-rate service for 
which our Community is known. 

All the members of the Board, and their predecessors, are extremely honored and proud to have 
served the Community and its residents, and the Board will continue to be a resource for the 
residents and their families through this transition and beyond. 

Wishing you the happiest of holidays and a joyous new year, 

 

Allen W. Scharf, Chairman 

Board of Directors of St. Paul’s Home 

 


